
Minutes of the mid-course meeting for Linear Statistical Models 2019-20 

 

Meeting held on 22 November 2019. 

 

Attendees: examiner Umberto Picchini and student representatives Robert Brachna, Erik 

Hermansson, Supriya Supriya, Apolena Šustková.  

 

The meeting was structured around addressing the questions posed in bold font. 

 

The representatives did not receive comments from other students. 

 

What is the student representatives and the examiners impression of the course so far? 

 The general impression of the course is that it is running well and no specific issue is being 

raised  

  

Do the student representatives feel that the course provides students with the right 

opportunities for absolving the learning outcomes? 

Yes, no concern is being raised 

  

Is the alignment between learning outcomes, learning activities and examining parts (the 

constructive alignment) clear to the students? 

 It seems all fine here 

  

Is all information about the different parts of the course and about deadlines clear to the 

students? Are deadlines reasonable in relation to each other and to deadlines in parallel 

courses? 

 The examiner should give more info about the examination part. What are the criteria for 

passing the course and give more info about the grading. 

  

Something the examiner should be informed about? 

NA 

  

Should the examiner add any extra questions to the course survey? 

An additional question regarding the mini-analyses could be added: “were the mini-analyses 

sessions on Fridays useful for your learning? [provide a score 1--5]” 

This additional question will be proposed for inclusion in the course survey. 

  

Further comments 

NA 

 

 

Read and approved on 22 November 2019 

Umberto Picchini, Robert Brachna, Erik Hermansson, Supriya Supriya, Apolena Šustková.  

 


